Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

January 2, 1980

Errett Callahan

Route 1 Box 210-24
Pamunkey Indiaun Reservation
King William, VA 27086

Dear Errett and linda:

I certainly thank you for the mest informative Christmas letter., It
sounds like you had a great time and were exposed %o a lot of fab-
ulous techniques. It would apnear that our work is cut out for us

if we ever replicate all of the different Danish and Dorset flaking
styles. It is certainly mind boggling to see such an array of
artistry. It makes one look upon these people with reverence. Saeen
through our eyes, thelr work mskes Wichesslsngelo look like an amateur.

I am so glad you are back agpair in the States even though it sppears
to be aenly for & shert time. I hope things open up for you in the
coming year both financially and by expesure to wore and new
technologies, I can't walt tc see youn in California at litile Leke
and to leain more of your experieonces, From your Chidéstmas letier
it looks like you have a very full schedule over the coming year,

You don't know how mmeh T apopreciate the aketohes of mors Danish
material. I felt that the National Danish Museum was one of the
highlights e¢f wy trip to Furope vhen I was there some years ago.

I do hope you were sble to csee some of the [orset material end the
points that were fluted frorm the tip toward the bass on both lateral
margins. It is indeed 2 complex bit of technology.

I haven't had a lot of opportunity to do chipping thls year, but
I am looking forwerd to getting back at it again. I see Genes
Titmus aboul once a week and he is doing soue greal fluted pointis.

I recently received a Grand Pressigny core from France and 1t presents
i bot of study and experimentation to be able to make a replica.

The first blade removed from the core is plano-convex in transverse
section which 1s the same as fluting the Folsom only the channel
flake was as much as 40cm long, if you can believe it. It was 2

very inefficient way of making blades as each core could probably
yield only five or six blades at the most. The core I have only

has one channel flake from the base to the tip and it is 2%m long.

If it is possible, I mmy bring this to Little Lake. I hope you have
some actual examples of the Danish flintwork that you can bring.

I hope you had a very happy Christmas and look forward to a prosperous

coming year.
Your friend,

Don Crabtree



